
 

 

 

 

                                              28.3.2020 

 

ALL INDIA LAW ENTRANCE TEST (AILET) 2020 

NATIONAL LAW UNIVERSITY DELHI  

Notification of the Extension of Submission of Application Form &  
the Revised Date of AILET 2020 

 

In view of the Covid-19 outbreak and nationwide lockdown announced by the 

Government of India, all the applicants may please note that the last date of 

submitting the AILET application form stands extended till 30 April 2020. 

It is further notified that the AILET 2020 Entrance Test will now be held on  
May 31, 2020 (10 am-11.30 am). This is subject to further notification, if any, of 
the Govt. of India on the Covid-19 situation. 
 
All other details will remain as per the Admission Announcement available on the 
website of the University.   
 

 

 

 

                 Prof. (Dr.) G.S. BAJPAI  
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